
Newsletter for May, 2022 

 Walt's Notes 

 My, the year is going by fast.  May is upon us.  We 

have already been graced with a new member and several 

visitors.  Easter was beautiful, and we completed our series 

“Laid at His Feet.”  I pray you enjoyed the series as much as 

I enjoyed delivering it.   

 As we move into May, we begin a new series which 

is our second series on parables.  “Let’s talk parables 2” will 

bring us new teachings from the stories of Jesus.  I hope to 

see everyone as we dig deeper into these wonderful stories 

told by Jesus. 

 May is also significant for us because May 8 is 

Mother’s Day.  While not a religious holiday, we choose to 

celebrate our mothers for the many sacrifices they have 

made for us.  We celebrate all the mothers among us as a 

congregation for their valuable contributions. 

 June 5 is Pentecost Sunday and a significant day in 
the life of our congregation.  Not only do we get to celebrate 
the events of Pentecost as Peter spoke to the multitudes, each 
in their only language, but it al marks the beginning of my 
fourth year of ministry at First Christian Church.  I am truly 
blessed.  Thank you for allowing me to serve you.   

God bless you all!   

Rev Walt 

Announcements 

 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Sunday night Bible Study 
5:00pm at the church 

************ 

MOTHER’S DAY                                     

Sunday. May 8   

 

ALL CHURCH BREAKFAST                  

Sat. May 14,  8:00am Sagebrush 

 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCHEON                    

May 15 — After worship 

         



Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Web:  http://fccfs.org 

Mother’s 

Day 

 

 

 

 
“She is clothed with strength and dignity;she can laugh at the days to come. 

She speaks with wisdom,and faithful instruction is on her tongue. 
 

Proverbs 31:25-26 


